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This bill may have a State fiscal impact.  It authorizes a cost of living adjustment to 
package agencies, to the extent permitted by the agency budget.  The actual cost will 
depend on the amount of increase approved by the Legislature and the availability of 
funding.  

Each one percent increase would cost $10,800 from the Liquor Control Fund.  For 
example, a 2.5 percent increase would cost $27,000 from the Liquor Control Fund.

Operators of package agencies would receive funding sufficient to grant employees an 
annual cost of living adjustment.
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